

Halifax-Yarmouth Diocesan Council Catholic Women's League of Canada Christian Family Life -- Communique # 4

To: Christian Family Life Chairs, Halifax-Yarmouth CWL Councils

From: Dina Samson, Christian Family Life Chair, Halifax-Yarmouth Diocesan Council

Date: October 23, 2020

Dear sisters in the league,

I hope and pray you are all staying safe and in good health.

It is very important to inform you all in regard to Bill C-7 an act to amend the criminal code (medical assistance in dying). The bill seeks to expand medical assistance in dying (MAID) and was again tabled in Parliament on October 5.

I urge you to pass this message to all members that we must be aware what Bill C-7 entails. It is an important time to be aware of what is going on and act upon it. I encourage all members to write their elected officials to express their wishes for the government to reject Bill C-7.

Together members can make an impact.

I hope you all took the time to pray the Novena for Cause of life; if not, it is never too late to pray this very important novena, as we have all seen the power of prayer!

Blessings, Dina Samson Diocesan Christian Family Life